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NEWSLETTER   14.8.2018

BOOKWEEK DRESS UP/PERFORMANCE 

We have been invited to join with Lyndoch school for 
a professional  performance based around  Book week 
texts. This  begins at 2 pm on Thursday 30th August 
We will be asking parents to pick children up from 
outside the Activity Hall(large cream building) as it will 
finish just before 3 pm. 

Our children have been asking for a dress up day so 
we will have this on the Thursday morning. Children 
can come dressed as their favourite character(if they 
wish).We have lots of dress ups here also they can 
choose from. 

FATHERS DAY RAFFLE BOOKS NOW AVAILABLE 

Thank you to those who ordered books. We have 
plenty of spares so if you would like a book to 
sell(or even buy a few tickets) see Sue. 

We have some great prizes ,but would welcome 
more donations(thankyou to those who have 
already donated).We are hoping to make up a 
Breakfast, BBQ and maybe a Gardening hamper 
so some suggestions for what to donate are near 
the sign in sheet. 

SUNSMART REMINDER 

The Cancer Council 
recommends we begin wearing 
sunhats/sunscreen from August 1st so now is the 
time to start sending in shady hats again. We will 
be monitoring UV and applying sunscreen at 
lunchtime. 

A copy of our policy is on back of this newsletter. 

Dates for rest of our full day Thursdays  

• 16th August 
• 30th August 
• 13th September 
• 27th September(last day of this term) 

 PATCH THEATRE EXCURSION  TUESDAY 4th SEPT 

We have previously booked to go to Tanunda (Barossa 
Arts Centre) to see Patch Theatre perform the well-
loved story “The Cranky Bear”. We 
are aware it is a Primary School 
Pupil free day but had no choice in 
dates. 

You will receive a separate letter 
with details and  consent form 
with this newsletter. 

Occasional Care will still operate that morning with 
two staff. 

KINDY PHOTOS-WEDNESDAY 29th AUGUST 

We have again booked Andy from KIDZPICS to take 
our annual photos. There is no obligation to be 
involved or buy these but they are an opportunity to 
have professional photo memories. He takes the 
traditional group photo (all together) rather than 
individual digitised ones so is a lovely reminder of 
their kindy year and friends. 

You will receive an envelope with details of costs etc 
with this newsletter. We do require payment before 
the day. We prefer correct money as we do not keep 
much money on the premises 

Information about  other payment options are on 
back of envelope. Unfortunately we cannot accept 
EFT into kindy account for this-we hand over 
envelopes to photographer and you deal direct with 
them. 
 
Please feel free however to ask questions of staff. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


